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Dear Authors: Dahlan Abdullah, Tulus, Saib Suwilo, Syahril Effendi 

We want to inform you that your full paper (ABS-101, Oral Presentation), entitled: 

" DEA Optimization with Neural Network in Benchmarking Process" 

We truly appreciate your patience and kind understanding on the efforts and time we take to 

complete the review process. 

We regret to let you know that upon a rigorous review process, it will not be possible to further 

consider your paper to be presented in Annual Applied Science and Engineering Conference 

(AASEC 2017) or published in any of our aimed publications. Your paper does not meet the 

criteria for novelty, readability, and impact expected in Annual Applied Science and Engineering 

Conference (AASEC 2017). Attached, please find the notification letter and reviewers’ comments 

for your consideration. We hope that the comments will be helpful in future studies.  

Thank you very much for your interest in Annual Applied Science and Engineering Conference 

(AASEC 2017). We encourage you to consider submitting a new paper to our future annual 

conference. 

Thank You. 

  

Best regards, 

 

Dr.Eng. Asep Bayu Dani Nandiyanto, M.Eng. 

AASEC 2017 Chairperson 

 


